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During the Bay Area Family Church Easter Sunday worship service in April, FFWPU USA presented a 
grant of $10,000 to The Principled Academy, a leading character education school for preschool through 
8th grade located in San Leandro, California, as part of a continuous support for education. 
 
“Many children will benefit from this wonderful grant,” said Mose Durst, President of the academy. 
 
The Principled Academy is committed to creating a caring, responsible, and creative learning community 
where children thrive academically, socio-emotionally, and morally through partnership of the teachers, 
staff members, and parents. 
 
Mr. Durst added, “Many prominent business and community leaders, including current and previous 
mayors, the city manager, as well as current and previous city council members, can see how our True 
Parents are committed to providing the best Principled education for future generations.” 
 

 
 
Established in 1988, the Principled Academy is a comprehensive character education program based on 
classical religious values. The goal of the academy is to develop within each child a moral compass, thus 
enabling good decision-making. 
 
All staff members are committed and trained to support the development of the whole child, 
academically, socially, and emotionally; they are also committed to cultivating close relationships 
between teachers, parents, and students based on frequent communication. 
 
If you live in the Bay Area and are interested in enrolling your child at the Principled Academy, see 
their website for more details. 
 

 
 


